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Planned Water Outage in Hiawatha Postponed 
(KNZA)--A water outage that had been planned in Hiawatha this ( Wednesday ) afternoon has been
postponed to next week.

The outage was planned to allow for the relocation of the water service line and water main work for
the Elementary School at 6th and Miami.

City officials say a new date and time for the work hasn't been set yet. 
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